P-05-903 Filming and Recording of Council Meetings, Correspondence – Petitioner to Committee, 25.09.19

Dear Petitions Committee

The letter does not address the point of the petition it address council doing public broadcasting through online Web cameras. But this would not be the case for town and community councils who do not have a budget to be able to put this service in place

The petition asks for the same law that has been given to England. Which allows members of the public and the press to report on council meetings live and take their own recordings.

Kind Regards

Cllr Russell Spencer-Downe